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Traffic Advisory 

 
US 64 Paving Operations To Begin August 18 

 
Farmington - The New Mexico Department of Transportation will begin paving operations on US 64 
from mile marker 57.72 to mile marker 58.00 near the SunRay Park & Casino in Farmington. This 
roadway improvement project is scheduled to be completed mid-September 2015; weather permitting. 

Starting Tuesday, August 18, from 7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m., the US 64 eastbound and westbound lanes will 
have one lane closures.  The contractor will be working Monday through Friday with some weekend work 
and will begin lane closures on the eastbound lanes and then move to the westbound lanes. Traffic can 
expect delays during this time.   

Cutler Repaving, Inc. out of Kansas is the contractor for this project.  

Drivers are urged to proceed with caution through the work zone, observe traffic control signs and reduce 
speed to the posted limit.  Traffic Advisories and updates on this project will be posted on the New 
Mexico Department of Transportation’s road conditions website, http://nmroads.com/. You can also call 
the NMDOT’s road hotline at 511 or 1-800-432-4269. 
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